
 

 

 

 

 

The Importance of a School Uniform 
 

The Department for Education encourage all schools to have a 
school uniform for pupils and advise that this makes pupils feel 
part of a team and therefore promotes a positive attitude for 
learning.   

For many children with learning difficulties a school uniform also 
helps them to distinguish between home and school.   

Wearing a school uniform means that children do not have the 
worries about what is appropriate to wear for school and how 
they will look and fit in.   

Wearing a school uniform also means that pupil’s own special 
clothes do not get dirty or damaged during the busy school day, 
an anxiety that many of our pupils have.   

All of our pupils spend time out and about in the community.  It 
is important during this time that pupils are clearly identifiable 
as school children who are with a school group, a teacher, or 
their school support team, and wearing their uniform supports 
this. 

Please encourage your child to wear their correct school uniform 
with pride! 

 

Many thanks. 

Julie Perks 

Headteacher - Arbour House School  


